
Winthrop University Graduate Faculty Assembly  

Minutes 12 October 2007   

Plowden Auditorium 

 

 

      I. Call to order                                 

Dr. Janice Chism called the meeting to order at 3:05 pm.  

 

     II. Welcoming remarks        

Dr. Janice Chism welcomed everyone to the meeting and suggested we proceed to the 

agenda.  

 

    III. Approval of Minutes from 17 August 2007 Graduate Faculty Assembly 

    The minutes from the August 17
th
 Graduate Faculty Assembly were approved as 

submitted.  

 

    IV. Report from Graduate Council   

Dr. Cara Peters announced curriculum proposals to add, modify, and drop that were put 

forth. The modification proposed by the College of Business Administration was 

withdrawn. The proposals by the Richard W. Riley College of Education, and the College 

of Visual and Performing Arts (see agenda for a complete list), were voted on and passed.  

The Council approved Graduate Faculty recommendations from; three people from the 

College of Arts & Sciences and one from the College of Visual and Performing Arts (see 

agenda for the names of the faculty members). 

 

 

    V.  Report from Vice President for Academic Affairs    

Vice President Tom Moore reported the advertisement for a graduate dean was ready to 

post. It will be online on October 22 and posted on that day. Interviews will be in January 

and February and a decision will be made by March.  

 

   VI. Unfinished Business 

There was no unfinished business.  

 

  VII. New Business 

There was no new business.  

 

   VIII. Announcements 

Tim Drueke announced that all graduate registrations would be funneled through the 

records and registration office in the future.  Tim will be meeting with the graduate 

directors to talk about the logistics.  

 

     IX. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 pm.  

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Ameda A. Manetta. 


